northstar
Letter AIR QUALITY

Date:  Tuesday, 8 February 2022

Willowtree Planning

Suite 1, Level 10, 56 Berry Street North Sydney, NSW 2060

FAO:  Cameron Gray

Project Name: SSD 25725029 — Ardex Warehouse and Manufacturing Facility

Reference: PANKEYA S WAV

Status: Final

Further to your email dated 22 December 2021 and associated comments received on the Air Quality Impact
Assessment (AQIA) for the proposed Ardex Warehouse and Manufacturing Facility located at Kemps Creek,
prepared by Northstar (21.1137.FR1V3, 5 November 2021), please find overleaf our response to relevant
Department and Agency comments relating to air quality. It is noted that comments have also been received

from Penrith City Council, although no comments requiring a response in relation to air quality were received.
A response to the proposed conditions of consent, as provided by NSW EPA is also presented.

We trust the responses close out these issues without further need to undertake any additional analysis. If
you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at your

convenience.

For and on behalf of

Northstar Air Quality Pty Ltd

M‘@ o~
Martin Doyle

Director

Reviewed by: LS

northstar air quality pty Itd
suite 1504 | 275 alfred street | north sydney | nsw 2060 abn: 52 609 741728
phone: +67(02) 9071 8600 www.northstarairquality.com
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NSW EPA has also provided recommended conditions of consent for the Proposal. A response to those

proposed conditions is presented below.

Recommended Condition Response




